
From: Pat Tlustos [mailto:pat.tlustos@nwemanagement.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2007 2:02 PM 
To: Jerry Foster; Elkins Marcia 
Subject: RE: I90 Heartland 
 
Marcia, I would like to formally ask that this be placed on the next PW agenda for their 
consideration.   
Please have someone advise me of the time and date so I can be in attendance.   
It seems crazy that we build roads wide enough to handle major truck traffic and then tell 
owners they can't access the site from them..   
Pat 
 
[Pat Tlustos]  -----Original Message----- 
From: Jerry Foster [mailto:jfoster@fmgengineering.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2007 9:30 AM 
To: Pat Tlustos 
Subject: I90 Heartland 

Pat 
  
City has denied the requests to allow access to Seger Drive for the two lots we requested.  Copy 
of the denial letters attached.  
  
Jerry D. Foster P.E. 
FMG Inc 
3700 Sturgis Road 
Rapid City, SD  57702 
605-342-4105 
(fax) 605-342-4222 
(email) jfoster@fmgengineering.com 
(website) www.fmgengineering.com
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